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WEED ALERT!
by Sandy Lloyd

f WO new populations of the
I  Dec la red  P lan t ,  Sag i t t a r ra

S a gitt ar i a p I a ty p hy I I a hav e recenlly
been found near Perth, on the
Canning River and Yule Brook. It
causes severe propblems in other
states as ithas thepotential to block
walerways and drainage ditches, and
it can also infest natural wetlands.
Thus it is important to stop it
establishing in wA.

Anyone on the Coastal Plain
from Perth to Dunsborough who
has freshwater streams or wetlands,
irrigation canals or drainage ditches
on their property, should keep a
careful lookout for Sagittaria.
There are 2 species, and both can
grow to a metre above water level.
S. platyphylla has strapJike leaves
with a lance-shaped bit at the end,
while S. montevidensis hzs
arrowhead-shaped leaves. The
flowers are produced in summer
and are about 3 cm across, with
thrce white petals and abright yellow
centre. The flowerins slalk is

Sagittada
Illustration by Helen Alston from 

'Aquatic Plants of Australia', Melb. Uni. Press, 197j.

triangular. However, there are a
couple of native plants with which
Sagittaria can be confused, so, if
you spot a possible infestation,
contact
Sandy Lloyd, Weed Science Group,
AgWA, South Perth,
ph (08) 9368 3760

for inspection by an expert.
John Tapley, AgWA
(08) 9366 2300,
would be interested in this or other
Declared waterplants, suchas Water
Hyacinth or Salvinia. AgWA also
has free colour brochures which
provide more detail about the plant.

continued from page 7

number of logs and stumps have
been provided in different locations
to catch the sun and shade atvarious
times of the day. Our cats are
brought inside tro be fed and stay
there mostofthe time but instead of
allowing them to roam lree outside
they are locked safely away. The
initial response from many people
has been one of horror when they
leatn of our incarcerated caK but
after a very short time our moggies
have settled into their new home
and seem quite well adjusted to it.

So now we are able to enjoy our
beautiful birds and be confident that
theywill notcome toany harm from
our feline friends. The only negative
aspect of this exercise has been an
initial increase in mice and for d*

short time they almost over ran the
place until we baited for them with
anti-coagulants.
If you would like more details ofthe
design please ring me.

D evidLamont is the Executive Officer
of the Roadside Conservation
Committee, where he c an be contacted
on (08) 9334 0423. He also grows
wildflowers commercislly qt
Pipidinny Homestea4 QB) 9407 5186
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